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Public Works November Monthly Report 

 
All public works Departments have been running smoothly, Stephen has been 

grading the roads and doing a very good job. Francis has been cleaning up 

with the plow truck. Everyone is happy and enjoying the work. I will be 

taking time off on the 1st of the year and will work on-call for any 

emergencies that may come up. It’ll be good for the guys to take on all the 

responsibilities and learn how to deal with them. The public work’s 

Department. Would like to wish all the Council Members a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy Healthy New Year! 

 
 

Charles Lang 
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